
The National Salvage Vehicle Reporting Program (NSVRP) is a not-for-profit 501 (C) (3). The organization was founded to support law enforcement and to promote and support 
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of Directors consists of representatives of major law enforcement groups. The US Department of Justice has applauded NSVRP for developing reporting standards for NMVTIS 
reporting and has strongly encouraged the operator to adopt these standards as suggested voluntary compliance standards. NSVRP has been recognized both by the Department 
of Justice and the FBI for 'Exceptional Service in the Public Interest' for its public policy efforts. 
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Just Released 

US Department of Justice – National Motor Vehicle Title Information System Annual Report (NMVTIS) 

Always a great resource, this year the NMVTIS annual report has been expanded and includes a very complete 
section on state title brands that is very important for the states and the public to understand. It highlights how 
NMVTIS supports the integrity of the safety recall process when used in reporting of open safety recall vehicle 
status. 

NSVRP would like to draw special attention to a few sections of the report: 

The key stake-holders section (page 14 of report attached below) identifies key supporting stakeholders for 
NMVTIS. Both the National Salvage Vehicle Reporting Program (NSVRP) and the North American Export 
Committee (NAEC) are recognized for their efforts in supporting the under the headings of Law Enforcement 
(NAEC), and Independent Crime Prevention (NSVRP) headings. 

The NMVTIS annual report state programs section on state branding has been enhanced and includes an 
important discussion on the range on state title brands and how NMVTIS uses a standardized set of brands to 
allow for unambiguous standardization of branding between the different states. (page 23-24 of report 
attached below). 

The 2021 NMVTIS annual report also includes a two-page section (pages 48-49 of report attached below) on 
NSVRP and the role that we play in supporting NMVTIS. This includes a recognition of our role in providing 
voluntary standards for NMVTIS and NHTSA safety recalls which have been accepted and used in support of 
both agency programs. The piece also further explains how NMVTIS provides a key supporting element to the 
safety recall process. 

NSVRP recommends that anyone who deals with vehicles should review the complete report. It is posted on 
both the USDOJ website https://vehiclehistory.bja.ojp.gov/2021-annual-report as well as on the American 
Association of Motor Vehicle Administrator website https://www.aamva.org/getmedia/87c13c04-c1b7-
4a60-b138-ac6144e2e3b5/NMVTIS-2021-AnnualReport.pdf . 
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